TExXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

THE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN March 6, 1959

Mr, Smith L. Green
1,220 West Vickery
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Green

Please accept my:. sincere congratulations on qualifying
for the Dean's Honor List for the fall semester of
1958, This is, in my estimztion, one of the out-
standing reccgnitions that can come to a student in
the School of Business.

May I wish you continued success in your academic
program and in your career.

Sincerely
Tke H., Harrison, Dean
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